
Dear Shady Grove Families,

Welcome to Shady Grove Elementary PTA, and thank you for joining! Your membership helps to support
our mission, which is to make every child's potential a reality by engaging and empowering families and
communities to advocate for all children. 

I want to start off by acknowledging how the beginning of the year has started off with a BANG!! In a
wonderful way! SGES PTA has Welcomed Back our staff with a luncheon provided by our board and The
Chop Shop of Southlake that kept everybody fed while preparing for a wonderful Meet the Teacher
Night! Kindergarten Parents Teared and Cheered on the 1st day of school and mostly cheered during
Independence Day! Grove Parents showed up big time for Grade Level Orientations led by our wonderful
teachers - I loved seeing our parent support and commitment for our kiddos academic development!
After we filled out all the paperwork, signed up for the PTA and Volunteering opportunities, Purchased T-
Shirts and Yearbooks, Joined the new Shady Grove Dad's club we were worn out.... But, no resting until we
Glowed Wild for a night!!!!  

Our PTA was so excited to present the "Grand Opener" to our school year that we've been working on so
diligently over the summer. From all accounts I've heard, this years Back to School Bash was a Glowing
Success!!

I want to thank our parents for jumping in and volunteering to help make Glow Wild so fab! Did you see all
those awesome decorations? They took MULTIPLE hands to get done - we can do amazing things when
we have help ya'll! Here's to a great year coming up and I would like to introduce you to your 2024-2025
PTA Board! These are the "playmakers" this year, and also, our friends! They can sure use help when we
ask for volunteers! We hope to see you around the school!

Sincerely,
Jennifer Pylant, President
president@sgespta.com
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Upcoming Events
 

Fall Book Fair
September 9-13

Grandparents Day
Lunch

September 12- during
lunch 

Creature Teacher
 Program and PTA

 Meeting 
Class Room Rep

Meeting
September 24 

KHS Homecoming
Parade 
September 30 

Join PTA!
Membership

Annual PTA memberships are open to parents,
grandparents, teachers, students and even community
friends! Go to www.joinPTA.org to join! We invite you to be a
part of our organization at any level!  
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Parents at
Lunches
(PALS) 

 There are several volunteer opportunities at The Grove! The PTA is in need of our valued member parents,
grandparents and community friends at several of our upcoming events!  Before you volunteer,
remember in order to assist on campus you must complete and have an approved background check!
You will not be able to volunteer on campus without completion.
https://www.kellerisd.net/departments/human-resources/volunteers

Room Rep
Volunteer Meeting 

To assist with lunch time-
please sign up here!
https://www.signupgeniu
s.com/go/5080C49ACAC
2DA0FB6-50717330-
pals#/.

Fall Book Fair
The Fall Book Fair is in
need of volunteers to
assist! Please see the
following link to sign up!
https://tinyurl.com/SGESf
allbookfair.

Special
Thanks 

Volunteer Opportunities 

Room representative information
meeting will be held at school
September 24th  at 6 PM for
anyone who is interested!  For more
information reach out to
volunteer@sgespta.com.

A special thank you to all of our Shady Grove families,
volunteers, and sponsors that made our Back-to-
School GLOW WILD party a success! 
Thank you to:
Nothing Bundt Cakes- Southlake & Alliance
Target- Watauga
Rebecca’s Toys 

Stay In the Know! www.SGESPTA.com!  
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